BOARDS FOR ALL Video Training Series

Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center

INTRODUCTION

Hello, my name is Gloria Wong. I am the Executive Director of the Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center. 

I am Olga Sarabia, current Chairperson of the Board of Directors of Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center. 

Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center is committed to serving persons with developmental disabilities and their families by coordinating services and supports that promote independent decision-making and fulfilling lives in the community.

Forty five years ago the Regional Center Community Service System was created under The Lanterman Act. It was initiated by a group of dedicated parents who were seeking services and supports that would keep their families together.
Their determination and perseverance resulted in the establishment of the Community Service System we today call the Regional Center.

Forty five years later, what began as a grass-roots effort created an organization that continues to operate under the same principles established by the founding parents of the Regional Center System.

Regional Centers are governed by non-profit laws and the California Lanterman Act.
The Lanterman Act describes responsibilities of Regional Center Boards, and promotes equal opportunities for community members to participate in the  governance of the agencies.

Participation on the Board of Directors develops leadership skills that can also be used in professional and personal lives.

Over the years, my participation on the Board of Directors has given me a sense of empowerment, by being better informed of policies, resources and by the networking that takes place.
We are proud to be a partner with the State Council on Developmental Disabilities in developing the Boards For All series.  

The webcast video training series is an easy to use plain language tool to learn basic rules of nonprofit governance.

After each video you are guided to complete a worksheet that reinforces the video subject. 

At the end of the series, you are asked to create your own Volunteer Mission Statement. 

Each video is narrated in English, Spanish and Mandarin and closed-caption with a transcript. 

At the end of this introduction video, you will be automatically returned to the main screen, then click Video number one, Board of Directors to begin the series. 

I hope you find this self-paced introductory training series worthwhile and that you find inspiration to search and explore the leadership role you can play in this distinctive and unique system, known as the Regional Center.
Thank you.


